
Addendum No. 3 to IFB 25-22 

 
CITY OF SOMERVILLE, MASSACHUSETTS 

Department of Procurement and Contracting Services 
KATJANA BALLANTYNE 

MAYOR 
     

To: Bidders of IFB 25-22 Community Path Extension – Additional Lighting 

From: Andrea Caruth, Deputy Chief Procurement Officer 

Date: January 22, 2025 

Re: Responses to Bidder Questions 

Addendum No. 3 to IFB 25-22 

This addendum extends the Bid Opening to Monday, February 2nd, 2025, 2PM. 
 

** Failure to acknowledge this addendum may result in bid disqualification.** 
 
NAME OF COMPANY / INDIVIDUAL:  _________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
CITY/STATE/ZIP: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
TELEPHONE/FAX/EMAIL:______________________________________________________  

 
SIGNATURE OF AUTHORIZED INDIVIDUAL:___________________________________ 
 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF ADDENDA: 
 

Addendum #1 _________  #2 __________ #3___________ #4 _________  
  

 


	City of Somerville, Massachusetts
	Department of Procurement and Contracting Services
	Katjana Ballantyne


